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Comments: Public Comment - Camp May Water Pipeline Project

 

Lynn:

 

 

I strongly support the building of the proposed pipeline to Pajarito Mountain Ski area.  This is long overdue.  The

environmental impact will be minimal, and in fact may be positive in the long term due to bringing additional water

to the mountain during dry winter years.  The economic impact to Los Alamos and Northern New Mexico will

certainly be positive and the overall quality of life for residents in the area will be vastly improved, especially for

skiers.  I hope this moves forward as quickly as possible.

 

 

Thanks,

 

 

 

Doug Hemphill

 

519 Rover Blvd.

 

White Rock, NM  87547

 

 

 


